
The Pediatric Infectious Diseases Society (SPIDS)  
would like to extend its warmest and sincerest 

thanks and gratitude to everyone who attended 
and supported our book launching ceremony.

Your attendance contributed to the remarkable 
success of this event. It was a great honor and 

pleasure to have you there! 

We promise to continue pursuing our mission 
and hope that you will continue to be a part of 

our journey as well.
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